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The Director 

Major Planning Assessments 

Department of Planning  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney  NSW  2001 

 

29 February 2016 

 

Dear Director, 

Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317) 

I wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the 

redevelopment of Australian Technology Park.  I am concerned about damage to the nationally 

significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public 

space, and impact on local residents. 

This NSW govt is selling everything it can and when it is done with there will be no green spaces, no 

historical buildings left that have a connection with the past.  Selling this area to a developer is just 

another gig for Govt mates, with no thought of the people who live and work in the area.  We need 

green space in the city, its hot enough with all the buildings and we need less sky scrappers here 

they take away from the beauty of the space there.  Just like most of the things this government 

does, they say they are doing things for the people of NSW but it is very obvious they are only doing 

things for the top income earners of the state, no one else. 

Yours sincerely,  

Heather Goodman 

Unit 27/58 Belmont St 

Alexandria  NSW  2015 

heathergoodman@y7mail.com 


